VTG: Invitation letter to the annual General Meeting of Shareholders of 2017 
On 10/10/2017, Ba Ria - Vung Tau Tourist Joint Stock Company invited shareholders to the General Meeting of Shareholders of 2017 as follows:
1. Time: 8h00, Friday, October 20th, 2017 (Reception from 7h00)
2. Location: Sammy Hotel, 157 Thuy Van St, Thang Tam Ward, Vung Tau City, Ba Ria - Vung tau Province
3. Contents:
Updated on the website: www.vungtautourist.com.vn on 09/10/2017 and the paper versions will be presented for shareholders in the meeting

4. Registrations for attending the meeting:
Shareholders register for attendance at the Office of Ba Ria - Vung Tau Tourist Joint Stock Company or send the registration letter to the below address before 11h00 Thursday, October 19th, 2017
5. Authorizations for attending the meeting:
In case shareholders authorize other person to attend the meeting, shareholders have to fill in the sample of Authorization letter and send the signed letters to the below address before 11h00 Thursday, October 19th, 2017 or present the signed letters when the authorization person attending the meeting
(Notice: Authorization letter must be the original with live signature. In case of getting authorization from Group of shareholders, the letter must have the stamp of the Group)

6. Address for sending documents and contact information:

Ba Ria - Vung Tau Tourist Joint Stock Company
+ Address: 207 Vo Thi Sau St, Thang Tam Ward, Vung Tau City, Ba Ria – Vung tau Province

+ Tel: (0254) 3856 445

Fax: (0254) 3856 444

Contact : Mr. Nguyen My Phi Hung
Mobile : 0977977263

Email : nguyenmyphihung@gmail.com
Shareholders or authorization persons attending the meeting please bring along these following documents:
· Invitation letter to the annual General Meeting of Shareholders of 2017 or Authorization letter
· ID card or passport

